
DUKESGATE 

COMMUNITY HUB NEWSLETTER 

Some recently expressed views 

about our holiday club run by 

‘Quality Sports’, where 96 children 

had the chance to try sports, dance, 

cooking, cycling and arts and crafts  

for 4 weeks during the summer.  

‘It is good, because I like doing 

sports’ Daniel 

‘ 

September 2025 

What We Have Been Doing And What Is To Come. 

Community News:   

Coming In September: 

Kite Making:  4.9.25  Community Little 

Hulton will make kites with a group of children to fly at a 

community festival at Peel Park on 7.9.25.   We also 

hope to sell our eco refill products at the festival. Come 

along for fun for all the family 6th and 7th September. 

Community Photography Project:  5.9.25.  This is the 

first session that will document the views of parents and 

children at the Toddler Group., as a place to come 

together as a group of local residents. 

Community Clean Up: 24.9.25  9-11am.  Come and 

help pick up litter, meet other local residents, enjoy a 

well earned cuppa.  All equipment provided . 

 

 

 

                                 

 

GROUPS IN SEPTEMBER 

Youth Club: Y5 and Y6 over 10 years old.  Tuesday 3.15– 4.45pm run by  

Barnardo’s/Co-op.   Free 

Rhyme Time: Wednesdays for babies and toddler of any age.  9-9.30am  50p 

Roller Disco:  Wednesdays for Y5 and Y6 4.30 – 5.30 pm—book with Premier 

Sports  via QR code  £2  Adult volunteers are needed to help with this activity.  

Please contact communityhub@dukesgateacademy.co.uk  

Family Gardening:  Thursdays 3.20-4.20pm  Free   Adult must accompany child 

Toddler Group:  Fridays 9-10.30am .  £1  Book on Arbor App in clubs or pay on 

the door 

NFL Y4-6 ( and community members of this age ) 4-5pm Fridays £2  

‘An asset to the area.  Well planned out.  The best around’ ( Jasper’s mum) 

    FREE FOOD AND UNIFORM 

 DO YOUR BIT TO PROTECT THE PLANET AND SAVE GOOD QUALITY PRE LOVED 

ITEMS AND SURPLUS STOCK FROM SUPERMARKETS FROM LANDFILL 

• Free food giveaway every Tuesday at 3.15pm.  This event will take place at the 

side of the junior building from the pantry storage shed.  Bring a bag!  

• Please help yourself to pre loved school uniform items from the rail in the office.  

We accept donations of uniform in good condition too!  

 

 


